
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWNSHIP OF MONTVILLE 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
DISTRICT # 3, PINE BROOK 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 
3, Pine Brook, Montville Township, in the County of Morris, State of New Jersey, 
pursuant to Statutory Law, shall hold a public hearing relative to the proposed 2016 
Annual Budget for the Fire District on December 16, 2015 at 6:00 PM, regular meeting 
will follow at 6:15 PM, at Pine Brook Fire Headquarters, 47 Bloomfield Avenue, Pine 
Brook, New Jersey 07058. 
 
Taxpayers of Fire District No. 3 and all individuals having an interest will have the 
opportunity to present comments on the Fire District Budget prior to final adoption by the 
Commissioners.  Final adoption of the Budget may occur at this meeting of December 16, 
2015 after the closing of the public hearing concerning said Budget.  The Budget may be 
adopted in the exact form as previously approved by the Board of Fire Commissioners, or 
may be amended during or after the public hearing. 
 
A copy of the proposed Budget, previously approved by the Commissioners at a regular 
meeting, said meeting having been advertised in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act of the State of New Jersey, shall be available to each and every person 
requesting same during the week preceding the public hearing and may be obtained from 
the Commissioners office at 47 Bloomfield Avenue, Pine Brook, New Jersey. 
 
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners District No. 3, Montville Township, Pine 
Brook, New Jersey. 
 
 

 
Edward Rosenbergen Sr. 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
District No. 3, Pine Brook 
Montville Township, NJ
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